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Sciences Easily understood review of mathematical economics Supports all the major textbooks for mathematical economics
courses
Fair Division and Collective Welfare Herve Moulin 2004-08-20 The concept of fair division is as old as civil society
itself. Aristotle's "equal treatment of equals" was the first step toward a formal definition of distributive fairness.
The concept of collective welfare, more than two centuries old, is a pillar of modern economic analysis. Reflecting
fifty years of research, this book examines the contribution of modern microeconomic thinking to distributive justice.
Taking the modern axiomatic approach, it compares normative arguments of distributive justice and their relation to
efficiency and collective welfare. The book begins with the epistemological status of the axiomatic approach and the
four classic principles of distributive justice: compensation, reward, exogenous rights, and fitness. It then presents
the simple ideas of equal gains, equal losses, and proportional gains and losses. The book discusses three cardinal
interpretations of collective welfare: Bentham's "utilitarian" proposal to maximize the sum of individual utilities,
the Nash product, and the egalitarian leximin ordering. It also discusses the two main ordinal definitions of
collective welfare: the majority relation and the Borda scoring method. The Shapley value is the single most important
contribution of game theory to distributive justice. A formula to divide jointly produced costs or benefits fairly, it
is especially useful when the pattern of externalities renders useless the simple ideas of equality and
proportionality. The book ends with two versatile methods for dividing commodities efficiently and fairly when only
ordinal preferences matter: competitive equilibrium with equal incomes and egalitarian equivalence. The book contains a
wealth of empirical examples and exercises.
The Internet of Products Robert Neumann 2012-11-27 This study approaches the difficult problem of providing Internet
users with a completely transparent view on electronic markets from a product information accessibility point of view.
Robert Neumann analyzes economic, ecological, and societal gains of openly accessible product information in the form
of theoretical models. Though many aspects of very different research disciplines have to be investigated to gain a
holistic view on the Internet of Products, this thesis reduces the range of involved research topics to product
information discoverability related questions.
Recursive Methods in Economic Dynamics Nancy L. Stokey 1989-10-10 This rigorous but brilliantly lucid book presents a
self-contained treatment of modern economic dynamics. Stokey, Lucas, and Prescott develop the basic methods of
recursive analysis and illustrate the many areas where they can usefully be applied.
Microeconomics Jeffrey M. Perloff 2013-01-22 This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. For all intermediate
Microeconomics courses at the undergraduate or graduate level. This text is also suitable for readers interested in
calculus-based intermediate microeconomics. Understand the practical, problem-solving aspects of microeconomic theory.
Microeconomics: Theory and Applications with Calculus uses calculus, algebra, and graphs to present microeconomic
theory using actual examples, and then encourages readers to apply the theory to analyze real-world problems. The Third
Edition has been substantially revised, 80% of the Applications are new or updated, and there are 24 new Solved
Problems. Every chapter (after Chapter 1) contains a new feature (the Challenge and the Challenge Solution) and has
many new end-of-chapter exercises.
A First Course in Optimization Theory Rangarajan K. Sundaram 1996-06-13 This book, first published in 1996, introduces
students to optimization theory and its use in economics and allied disciplines. The first of its three parts examines
the existence of solutions to optimization problems in Rn, and how these solutions may be identified. The second part
explores how solutions to optimization problems change with changes in the underlying parameters, and the last part
provides an extensive description of the fundamental principles of finite- and infinite-horizon dynamic programming.
Each chapter contains a number of detailed examples explaining both the theory and its applications for first-year
master's and graduate students. 'Cookbook' procedures are accompanied by a discussion of when such methods are
guaranteed to be successful, and, equally importantly, when they could fail. Each result in the main body of the text
is also accompanied by a complete proof. A preliminary chapter and three appendices are designed to keep the book
mathematically self-contained.
Further Mathematics for Economic Analysis Knut Sydsæter 2005 This book is a companion volume to Essential Mathematics
for Economic Analysis by Knut Sydsaeter and Peter Hammond. The new book is intended for advanced undergraduate and
graduate students of economics whose requirements go beyond the material usually taught in undergraduate mathematics
courses for economists. It presents most of the mathematical tools that are required for advanced courses in economic
theory - both micro and macro.
A Reconsideration of the Theory of Non-Linear Scale Effects Richard G. Lipsey 2018-03-22 The main thrust of this
Element is a critical assessment of the theory and evidence concerning the sources of scale effects. It is argued that
the analysis of static scale effects is important because scale effects are embedding in our world, and new
technologies associated with an evolving economy often allow their exploitation when they cannot be exploited in less
technically advanced and smaller economies. So, although static equilibrium theory is not a good vehicle for studying
economic growth, showing how scale effects operate when output varies with given technology helps us to understand the
scale effects that occur when output rises as a result of economic growth, even though that is typically driven by
technological change.
Advanced Microeconomic Theory Geoffrey Alexander Jehle 2011 Rev. ed. of: Advanced microeconomic theory. 2nd ed. 2001.
You Don't Know JS: ES6 & Beyond Kyle Simpson 2015-12-17 No matter how much experience you have with JavaScript, odds
are you don’t fully understand the language. As part of the "You Don’t Know JS" series, this compact guide focuses on
new features available in ECMAScript 6 (ES6), the latest version of the standard upon which JavaScript is built. Like
other books in this series, You Don’t Know JS: ES6 & Beyond dives into trickier parts of the language that many
JavaScript programmers either avoid or know nothing about. Armed with this knowledge, you can achieve true JavaScript
mastery. With this book, you will: Learn new ES6 syntax that eases the pain points of common programming idioms
Organize code with iterators, generators, modules, and classes Express async flow control with Promises combined with
generators Use collections to work more efficiently with data in structured ways Leverage new API helpers, including
Array, Object, Math, Number, and String Extend your program’s capabilities through meta programming Preview features
likely coming to JS beyond ES6
Microeconomic Theory Andreu Mas-Colell 2018
Optimal Control Theory with Economic Applications A. Seierstad 1987-02-15 This book serves not only as an introduction,
but also as an advanced text and reference source in the field of deterministic optimal control systems governed by
ordinary differential equations. It also includes an introduction to the classical calculus of variations. An important
feature of the book is the inclusion of a large number of examples, in which the theory is applied to a wide variety of
economics problems. The presentation of simple models helps illuminate pertinent qualitative and analytic points,
useful when confronted with a more complex reality. These models cover: economic growth in both open and closed
economies, exploitation of (non-) renewable resources, pollution control, behaviour of firms, and differential games. A
great emphasis on precision pervades the book, setting it apart from the bulk of literature in this area. The rigorous
techniques presented should help the reader avoid errors which often recur in the application of control theory within
economics.
Microeconomics with Calculus Jeffrey M. Perloff 2013-03-28 This text uses calculus, algebra, and graphs to present
microeconomic theory using actual examples, and then encourages students to apply the theory to analyse real-world
problems. This 2nd edition has been substantially updated and revised, and is now offered with MyEconLab.
The Philosophy of Economics Daniel M. Hausman 2008 An anthology of works on the philosophy of economics, including
classic texts and essays exploring specific branches and schools of economics. Completely revamped, this edition
contains new selections, a revised introduction and a bibliography. The volume contains 26 chapters organized into five
parts: (I) Classic Discussions, (II) Positivist and Popperian Views, (III) Ideology and Normative Economics, (IV)
Branches and Schools of Economics and Their Methodological Problems and (V) New Directions in Economic Methodology. It
includes crucial historical contributions by figures such as Mill, Marx, Weber, Robbins, Knight, and Veblen and works
by most of the leading contemporary figures writing on economic methodology, including five Nobel Laureates in
Economics.
General Equilibrium, Overlapping Generations Models, and Optimal Growth Theory Truman F. Bewley 2007-02-28 This book
presents general equilibrium theory for advanced undergraduate and graduate-level economics students. It discusses
economic efficiency, competitive equilibrium, the welfare theorems, the Kuhn-Tucker approach to general equilibrium,
the Arrow-Debreu model, and rational expectations equilibrium and the permanent income hypothesis.
A Course in Microeconomic Theory David M. Kreps 2020-06-23 David M. Kreps has developed a text in microeconomics that
is both challenging and "user-friendly." The work is designed for the first-year graduate microeconomic theory course
and is accessible to advanced undergraduates as well. Placing unusual emphasis on modern noncooperative game theory, it
provides the student and instructor with a unified treatment of modern microeconomic theory--one that stresses the
behavior of the individual actor (consumer or firm) in various institutional settings. The author has taken special
pains to explore the fundamental assumptions of the theories and techniques studied, pointing out both strengths and
weaknesses. The book begins with an exposition of the standard models of choice and the market, with extra attention
paid to choice under uncertainty and dynamic choice. General and partial equilibrium approaches are blended, so that
the student sees these approaches as points along a continuum. The work then turns to more modern developments. Readers
are introduced to noncooperative game theory and shown how to model games and determine solution concepts. Models with
incomplete information, the folk theorem and reputation, and bilateral bargaining are covered in depth. Information
economics is explored next. A closing discussion concerns firms as organizations and gives readers a taste of
transaction-cost economics.
Frontiers of Business Cycle Research Thomas F. Cooley 1995-02-26 This introduction to modern business cycle theory uses
a neoclassical growth framework to study the economic fluctuations associated with the business cycle. Presenting
advances in dynamic economic theory and computational methods, it applies concepts to t
Mathematical Economics Kam Yu 2019-11-01 This textbook provides a one-semester introduction to mathematical economics
for first year graduate and senior undergraduate students. Intended to fill the gap between typical liberal arts
curriculum and the rigorous mathematical modeling of graduate study in economics, this text provides a concise
introduction to the mathematics needed for core microeconomics, macroeconomics, and econometrics courses. Chapters 1
through 5 builds students’ skills in formal proof, axiomatic treatment of linear algebra, and elementary vector
differentiation. Chapters 6 and 7 present the basic tools needed for microeconomic analysis. Chapter 8 provides a quick
introduction to (or review of) probability theory. Chapter 9 introduces dynamic modeling, applicable in advanced
macroeconomics courses. The materials assume prerequisites in undergraduate calculus and linear algebra. Each chapter
includes in-text exercises and a solutions manual, making this text ideal for self-study.
Chicago Price Theory Sonia Jaffe 2019-09-10 An authoritative textbook based on the legendary economics course taught at
the University of Chicago Price theory is a powerful analytical toolkit for measuring, explaining, and predicting human
behavior in the marketplace. This incisive textbook provides an essential introduction to the subject, offering a
diverse array of practical methods that empower students to learn by doing. Based on Economics 301, the legendary PhD
course taught at the University of Chicago, the book emphasizes the importance of applying price theory in order to
master its concepts. Chicago Price Theory features immersive chapter-length examples such as addictive goods, urbanproperty pricing, the consequences of prohibition, the value of a statistical life, and occupational choice. It looks
at human behavior in the aggregate of an industry, region, or demographic group, but also provides models of
individuals when they offer insights about the aggregate. The book explains the surprising answers that price theory
can provide to practical questions about taxation, education, the housing market, government subsidies, and much more.
Emphasizes the application of price theory, enabling students to learn by doing Features chapter-length examples such
as addictive goods, urban-property pricing, the consequences of prohibition, and the value of a statistical life
Supported by video lectures taught by Kevin M. Murphy and Gary Becker The video course enables students to learn the
theory at home and practice the applications in the classroom
Introducing Advanced Macroeconomics: Growth and Business Cycles 2e Peter Sørensen 2010-03-16 Introducing Advanced
Macroeconomics: Growth and Business Cycles, 2nd edition provides students with a thorough understanding of fundamental
models in macroeconomics and introduces them to methods of formal macroeconomic analysis. Split into two sections, the
first half of the book focuses on macroeconomics for the long run, introducing and developing basic models of growth
and structural unemployment. The second half of the book deals with the economy in the short run, focusing on the
explanation of business fluctuations. This new edition retains the popular pitch and level established in the 1st
edition and continues to bridge the gap between intermediate macroeconomics texts and more advanced textbooks.
Exercises in Dynamic Macroeconomic Theory Rodolfo E. Manuelli 2009-06-01 This book is a companion volume to Dynamic
Macroeconomic Theory by Thomas J. Sargent. It provides scrimmages in dynamic macroeconomic theory--precisely the kind

An Introduction to Mathematical Analysis for Economic Theory and Econometrics Dean Corbae 2009-02-17 Providing an
introduction to mathematical analysis as it applies to economic theory and econometrics, this book bridges the gap that
has separated the teaching of basic mathematics for economics and the increasingly advanced mathematics demanded in
economics research today. Dean Corbae, Maxwell B. Stinchcombe, and Juraj Zeman equip students with the knowledge of
real and functional analysis and measure theory they need to read and do research in economic and econometric theory.
Unlike other mathematics textbooks for economics, An Introduction to Mathematical Analysis for Economic Theory and
Econometrics takes a unified approach to understanding basic and advanced spaces through the application of the Metric
Completion Theorem. This is the concept by which, for example, the real numbers complete the rational numbers and
measure spaces complete fields of measurable sets. Another of the book's unique features is its concentration on the
mathematical foundations of econometrics. To illustrate difficult concepts, the authors use simple examples drawn from
economic theory and econometrics. Accessible and rigorous, the book is self-contained, providing proofs of theorems and
assuming only an undergraduate background in calculus and linear algebra. Begins with mathematical analysis and
economic examples accessible to advanced undergraduates in order to build intuition for more complex analysis used by
graduate students and researchers Takes a unified approach to understanding basic and advanced spaces of numbers
through application of the Metric Completion Theorem Focuses on examples from econometrics to explain topics in measure
theory
Practice Exercises for Advanced Microeconomic Theory Felix Muñoz-Garcia 2017-08-18 Solutions and detailed explanations
for odd-numbered end-of-chapter exercises (107 problems) in Felix Muñoz-Garcia's Advanced Microeconomic Theory. Felix
Muñoz-Garcia's Advanced Microeconomic Theory provides examples and exercises that help students understand how to apply
theoretical models and offers tools for approaching similar problems on their own. This workbook provides solutions and
step-by-step explanations for the odd-numbered exercises (107 problems in total). The answer key and detailed
explanations emphasize the economic intuition behind the mathematical assumptions and results and, in combination with
the textbook, enable students to improve both their theoretical and practical preparation.
Econometric Analysis of Cross Section and Panel Data, second edition Jeffrey M. Wooldridge 2010-10-01 The second
edition of a comprehensive state-of-the-art graduate level text on microeconometric methods, substantially revised and
updated. The second edition of this acclaimed graduate text provides a unified treatment of two methods used in
contemporary econometric research, cross section and data panel methods. By focusing on assumptions that can be given
behavioral content, the book maintains an appropriate level of rigor while emphasizing intuitive thinking. The analysis
covers both linear and nonlinear models, including models with dynamics and/or individual heterogeneity. In addition to
general estimation frameworks (particular methods of moments and maximum likelihood), specific linear and nonlinear
methods are covered in detail, including probit and logit models and their multivariate, Tobit models, models for count
data, censored and missing data schemes, causal (or treatment) effects, and duration analysis. Econometric Analysis of
Cross Section and Panel Data was the first graduate econometrics text to focus on microeconomic data structures,
allowing assumptions to be separated into population and sampling assumptions. This second edition has been
substantially updated and revised. Improvements include a broader class of models for missing data problems; more
detailed treatment of cluster problems, an important topic for empirical researchers; expanded discussion of
"generalized instrumental variables" (GIV) estimation; new coverage (based on the author's own recent research) of
inverse probability weighting; a more complete framework for estimating treatment effects with panel data, and a firmly
established link between econometric approaches to nonlinear panel data and the "generalized estimating equation"
literature popular in statistics and other fields. New attention is given to explaining when particular econometric
methods can be applied; the goal is not only to tell readers what does work, but why certain "obvious" procedures do
not. The numerous included exercises, both theoretical and computer-based, allow the reader to extend methods covered
in the text and discover new insights.
Elinor Ostrom and the Bloomington School Jayme Lemke 2021-08-04 Elinor Ostrom was the first female winner of the Nobel
Prize in economics, and her achievement has generated renewed interest in the Bloomington School research program in
institutional economics and political economy. These essays showcase Ostrom's extensive and lasting influence
throughout economics and the wider social sciences. Contributors contextualize the Bloomington School within schools of
economic thought and show how Ostrom's distinct methodology has been used in policy-making and governance. Case studies
illustrate the value of civic involvement within public policy, a method pioneered by Ostrom and the Bloomington
School. Elinor Ostrom and the Bloomington School provides a valuable resource for those keen to understand Ostrom's
approach, especially when applied to policy-making and wider use in the social sciences. Readers new to the Bloomington
School will be introduced to its central areas of research while those already familiar with the school will appreciate
its subtle connections to other disciplines and research agendas.
Models in Microeconomic Theory ('She' Edition) Ariel Rubinstein 2020-03-27 Models in Microeconomic Theory covers basic
models in current microeconomic theory. Part I (Chapters 1-7) presents models of an economic agent, discussing abstract
models of preferences, choice, and decision making under uncertainty, before turning to models of the consumer, the
producer, and monopoly. Part II (Chapters 8-14) introduces the concept of equilibrium, beginning, unconventionally,
with the models of the jungle and an economy with indivisible goods, and continuing with models of an exchange economy,
equilibrium with rational expectations, and an economy with asymmetric information. Part III (Chapters 15-16) provides
an introduction to game theory, covering strategic and extensive games and the concepts of Nash equilibrium and subgame
perfect equilibrium. Part IV (Chapters 17-20) gives a taste of the topics of mechanism design, matching, the axiomatic
analysis of economic systems, and social choice. The book focuses on the concepts of model and equilibrium. It states
models and results precisely, and provides proofs for all results. It uses only elementary mathematics (with almost no
calculus), although many of the proofs involve sustained logical arguments. It includes about 150 exercises. With its
formal but accessible style, this textbook is designed for undergraduate students of microeconomics at intermediate and
advanced levels.
Microeconomic Foundations I David M. Kreps 2013 Provides a rigorous treatment of some of the basic tools of economic
modeling and reasoning, along with an assessment of the strengths and weaknesses of these tools.
Modeling Strategic Behavior: A Graduate Introduction To Game Theory And Mechanism Design George J Mailath 2018-12-18 It
is impossible to understand modern economics without knowledge of the basic tools of gametheory and mechanism design.
This book provides a graduate-level introduction to the economic modeling of strategic behavior. The goal is to teach
Economics doctoral students the tools of game theory and mechanism design that all economists should know.
New Insights into the Theory of Giffen Goods Wim Heijman 2011-10-12 One might expect that after their identification in
the 19th century, all aspects of Giffen goods would have been studied by now. This appears not to be the case. This
book contains the latest insights into the theory of Giffen goods. In the past, surprisingly few goods could be
categorized as “Giffen.” This may be because of a lack of understanding of the character of these goods. Therefore, the
theories explained in this book may also produce a solid basis for further empirical research in the field. Experts
throughout the world have contributed to this book, which predominantly pursues a mathematically rigorous approach. It
may be used by researchers in the field of fundamental economics and in graduate-level courses in advanced
microeconomics.
Game Theory Steve Tadelis 2013-01-06 This comprehensive textbook introduces readers to the principal ideas and
applications of game theory, in a style that combines rigor with accessibility. Steven Tadelis begins with a concise
description of rational decision making, and goes on to discuss strategic and extensive form games with complete
information, Bayesian games, and extensive form games with imperfect information. He covers a host of topics, including
multistage and repeated games, bargaining theory, auctions, rent-seeking games, mechanism design, signaling games,
reputation building, and information transmission games. Unlike other books on game theory, this one begins with the
idea of rationality and explores its implications for multiperson decision problems through concepts like dominated
strategies and rationalizability. Only then does it present the subject of Nash equilibrium and its derivatives. Game
Theory is the ideal textbook for advanced undergraduate and beginning graduate students. Throughout, concepts and
methods are explained using real-world examples backed by precise analytic material. The book features many important
applications to economics and political science, as well as numerous exercises that focus on how to formalize informal
situations and then analyze them. Introduces the core ideas and applications of game theory Covers static and dynamic
games, with complete and incomplete information Features a variety of examples, applications, and exercises Topics
include repeated games, bargaining, auctions, signaling, reputation, and information transmission Ideal for advanced
undergraduate and beginning graduate students Complete solutions available to teachers and selected solutions available
to students
Microeconomics Hugh Gravelle 2012
Lecture Notes in Microeconomic Theory Ariel Rubinstein 2012-03-04 This book presents Ariel Rubinstein's lecture notes
for the first part of his well-known graduate course in microeconomics. Developed during the fifteen years that
Rubinstein taught the course at Tel Aviv University, Princeton University, and New York University, these notes provide
a critical assessment of models of rational economic agents, and are an invaluable supplement to any primary textbook
in microeconomic theory. In this fully revised and expanded second edition, Rubinstein retains the striking originality
and deep simplicity that characterize his famously engaging style of teaching. He presents these lecture notes with a
precision that gets to the core of the material, and he places special emphasis on the interpretation of key concepts.
Rubinstein brings this concise book thoroughly up to date, covering topics like modern choice theory and including
dozens of original new problems. Written by one of the world's most respected and provocative economic theorists, this
second edition of Lecture Notes in Microeconomic Theory is essential reading for students, teachers, and research
economists. Fully revised, expanded, and updated Retains the engaging style and method of Rubinstein's well-known
lectures Covers topics like modern choice theory Features numerous original new problems--including 21 new review
problems Solutions manual (available only to teachers) can be found at: http://gametheory.tau.ac.il/microTheory/.
Practice Exercises for Intermediate Microeconomic Theory Eric Dunaway 2020-10-27 Detailed answer keys to all 140 selfassessment exercises and solutions to the 173 odd-numbered end-of-chapter exercises in Intermediate Microeconomic
Theory. This book accompanies Ana Espinola-Arredondo and Felix Muñoz-Garcia's Intermediate Microeconomic Theory: Tools
and Step-by-Step Examples, offering detailed answer keys to all 140 self-assessment exercises and solutions to the 173
odd-numbered end-of-chapter exercises. It provides readable step-by-step explanations and algebra support, enabling
students to approach similar exercises on their own, emphasizing the economic intuition behind mathematical results.
Advanced Microeconomic Theory Felix Munoz-Garcia 2017-08-11 An introduction to advanced topics in microeconomics that
emphasizes the intuition behind assumptions and results, providing examples that show how to apply theory to practice.
This textbook offers an introduction to advanced microeconomic theory that emphasizes the intuition behind mathematical
assumptions, providing step-by-step examples that show how to apply theoretical models. It covers standard topics such
as preference relations, demand theory and applications, producer theory, choice under uncertainty, partial and general
equilibrium, monopoly, game theory and imperfect competition, externalities and public goods, and contract theory; but
its intuitive and application-oriented approach provides students with a bridge to more technical topics. The book can
be used by advanced undergraduates as well as Masters students in economics, finance, and public policy, and by PhD
students in programs with an applied focus. The text connects each topic with recent findings in behavioral and
experimental economics, and discusses these results in context, within the appropriate chapter. Step-by-step examples
appear immediately after the main theoretical findings, and end-of chapter exercises help students understand how to
approach similar exercises on their own. An appendix reviews basic mathematical concepts. A separate workbook, Practice
Exercises for Advanced Microeconomic Theory, offers solutions to selected problems with detailed explanations. The
textbook and workbook together help students improve both their theoretical and practical preparation in advanced
microeconomics.
Mathematics for Economists Malcolm Pemberton 2001 This innovative text for undergraduates provides a thorough and selfcontained treatment of all the mathematics commonly taught in honours degree economics courses. It is suitable for use
with students with and without A level mathematics.
Schaum's Outline of Introduction to Mathematical Economics, 3rd Edition Edward Dowling 2011-09-28 The ideal review for
your intro to mathematical economics course More than 40 million students have trusted Schaum’s Outlines for their
expert knowledge and helpful solved problems. Written by renowned experts in their respective fields, Schaum’s Outlines
cover everything from math to science, nursing to language. The main feature for all these books is the solved
problems. Step-by-step, authors walk readers through coming up with solutions to exercises in their topic of choice.
Outline format supplies a concise guide to the standard college courses in mathematical economics 710 solved problems
Clear, concise explanations of all mathematical economics concepts Supplements the major bestselling textbooks in
economics courses Appropriate for the following courses: Introduction to Economics, Economics, Econometrics,
Microeconomics, Macroeconomics, Economics Theories, Mathematical Economics, Math for Economists, Math for Social
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of drills that people will need in order to learn the techniques of dynamic programming and its applications to
economics. By doing these exercises, the reader can acquire the ability to put the theory to work in a variety of new
situations, build technical skill, gain experience in fruitful ways of setting up problems, and learn to distinguish
cases in which problems are well posed from cases in which they are not.The basic framework provided by variants of a
dynamic general equilibrium model is used to analyze problems in macroeconomics and monetary economics. An equilibrium
model provides a mapping from parameters of preferences, technologies, endowments, and "rules of the game" to a
probability model for time series. The rigor of the logical connections between theory and observations that the
mapping provides is an attractive feature of dynamic equilibrium, or "rational expectations," models. This book gives
repeated and varied practice in constructing and interpreting this mapping.
Advanced Macroeconomics David Romer 2018-02-19 The fifth edition of Romer's Advanced Macroeconomics continues its
tradition as the standard text and the starting point for graduate macroeconomics courses and helps lay the groundwork
for students to begin doing research in macroeconomics and monetary economics. Romer presents the major theories
concerning the central questions of macroeconomics. The theoretical analysis is supplemented by examples of relevant
empirical work, illustrating the ways that theories can be applied and tested. In areas ranging from economic growth
and short-run fluctuations to the natural rate of unemployment and monetary policy, formal models are used to present
and analyze key ideas and issues. The book has been extensively revised to incorporate important new topics and new
research, eliminate inessential material, and further improve the presentation.
Equity H. Peyton Young 2020-06-16 Governments and institutions, perhaps even more than markets, determine who gets what
in our society. They make the crucial choices about who pays the taxes, who gets into college, who gets medical care,
who gets drafted, where the hazardous waste dump is sited, and how much we pay for public services. Debate about these
issues inevitably centers on the question of whether the solution is "fair." In this book, H. Peyton Young offers a
systematic explanation of what we mean by fairness in distributing public resources and burdens, and applies the theory
to actual cases.
Recursive Macroeconomic Theory, fourth edition Lars Ljungqvist 2018-09-11 The substantially revised fourth edition of a
widely used text, offering both an introduction to recursive methods and advanced material, mixing tools and sample
applications. Recursive methods provide powerful ways to pose and solve problems in dynamic macroeconomics. Recursive
Macroeconomic Theory offers both an introduction to recursive methods and more advanced material. Only practice in
solving diverse problems fully conveys the advantages of the recursive approach, so the book provides many
applications. This fourth edition features two new chapters and substantial revisions to other chapters that
demonstrate the power of recursive methods. One new chapter applies the recursive approach to Ramsey taxation and
sharply characterizes the time inconsistency of optimal policies. These insights are used in other chapters to simplify
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recursive formulations of Ramsey plans and credible government policies. The second new chapter explores the mechanics
of matching models and identifies a common channel through which productivity shocks are magnified across a variety of
matching models. Other chapters have been extended and refined. For example, there is new material on heterogeneous
beliefs in both complete and incomplete markets models; and there is a deeper account of forces that shape aggregate
labor supply elasticities in lifecycle models. The book is suitable for first- and second-year graduate courses in
macroeconomics. Most chapters conclude with exercises; many exercises and examples use Matlab or Python computer
programming languages.
Notes On The Theory Of Choice David Kreps 2018-05-04 In this book, Professor Kreps presents a first course on the basic
models of choice theory that underlie much of economic theory. This course, taught for several years at the Graduate
School of Business, Stanford University, gives the student an introduction to the axiomatic method of economic
analysis, without placing too heavy a demand on mathematical sophistication.The course begins with the basics of choice
and revealed preference theory and then discusses numerical representations of ordinal preference. Models with
uncertainty come next: First is von Neumann?Morgenstern utility, and then choice under uncertainty with subjective
uncertainty, using the formulation of Anscombe and Aumann, and then sketching the development of Savage's classic
theory. Finally, the course delves into a number of special topics, including de Finetti's theorem, modeling choice on
a part of a larger problem, dynamic choice, and the empirical evidence against the classic models.
Economic Theory Gary S Becker 2017-09-08 Others might have called this book Micro Theory or Price Theory. Becker's
choice of Economic Theory as the title for his book reflects his deep belief that there is only one kind of economic
theory, not separate theories for micro problems, macro problems, non-market decisions, and so on. Indeed, as he notes,
the most promising development in recent years in the literature on large scale economic problems such as unemployment
has been the increasing reliance on utility maximization, a concept generally identified with microeconomics.
Microeconomics is the subject matter of this volume, but it is emphatically not confined to microeconomics in the
literal sense of micro units like firms or households. Becker's main interest is in market behavior of aggregations of
firms and households. Although important inferences are drawn about individual firms and households, the author tries
to understand aggregate responses to changes in basic economic parameters like tax rates, tariff schedules, technology,
or antitrust provisions. His discussion is related to the market sector in industrialized economies, but the principles
developed are applied to other sectors and different kinds of choices. Becker argues that economic analysis is
essential to understand much of the behavior traditionally studied by sociologists, anthropologists, and other social
scientists. The broad definition of economics in terms of scarce means and competing ends is taken seriously and should
be a source of pride to economists since it provides insights into a wide variety of problems. Practically all
statements proved mathematically are also provided geometrically or verbally in the body of the text.
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